
 

 

 

 

        

 

 

 

 

  

WEEKLY UPDATE 
10th April 2019 

 

BBC SCHOOL CHOIR OF THE YEAR 2019          

 
On Sunday 7th April our Senior Choir travelled to Belfast to 

perform in the FINALS of BBC School Choir of the Year. We 

are so proud of each and every child for their hard work and 

dedication over the last few weeks.  They performed with 

passion and enthusiasm, shining brightly on stage.  We are so 

proud to be in the top 3 Junior Choirs in Northern Ireland and 

were awarded “Junior Second Runner-Up”.  A massive thanks to 

Mrs Allen and Miss Cubitt for training the children so well and 

to all of our parents who supported the children on this 

journey. 

                               

              
There will be a new dinner menu available to view on our Website 

from Monday 15th April. 

         

MACOSQUIN PRIMARY SCHOOL FOOTBALL TEAM 

                
Last Thursday our football team played in the finals of the 

Killowen Cup. The team began with a disappointing loss to St 

Colum’s with a last min goal from the other side. However, we 

rallied and comfortably beat Portstewart Primary 2:1 with two set 

piece throws from Harvey converted by Scott and Joshua. The 

toughest opponent of the day was Millburn. We kept them to a 1:1 

draw until a desperately unlucky late goal saw them clinch a win. 

The final game was against The Christie and we showed all of our 

potential and confidently beat them 2:0. Each player played with 

passion, determination and most importantly sportsmanship. Well 

done to everyone! 

 

                

 

DATES FOR DIARY 
Please see our School Calendar on our Webpage for all relevant 

dates you will need for Term 3 (including Celebration Days). 

SCHOOL CLOSURE 
Please remember that school closes for the Easter Holidays at 

12.00pm on Tuesday 16th April. 

There will be no School Dinner or Break on this day. 

School re-opens on Monday 29th April. 

 

 

 
Macosquin Community Association are holding a Bingo Night to 

raise funds in Mary Pat’s Lounge on Friday 26th April at 7pm.   

£5 entry and live music. Everyone welcome! 

 

 


